
                                      

 

 

 46, Wertheim Way, 

 Huntingdon, 

 Cambridgeshire, 

 PE29 6UX 

 

 

Club Registration – Hunts Youth League (Mini-Soccer) 

 

Dear Player or Parent/Guardian, 

 

Buckden Football Club (BFC) invites you to register with us to play football for the season.  Please find 

enclosed a Club registration form for you (players and parents/guardians) to complete and sign.   

  

These must be returned to your team manager or Club Secretary by hand/post or e-mail (details above 

and below) by 30th June. 

 

The Club subscription fee covers a contribution towards costs that allow the player’s access to: 

• Hunts FA League registration for all matches a (League and Cup) 

• Team Kit   

• Equipment (footballs, goals, line paint, training aids etc.) 

• Liability & Personal Accident insurance 

• Year-round pitch hire at Buckden playing fields (for training and matches) 

• A full end-of-season trophy presentation 

 

We have set the registration fee for the season at £100.00 per player up to teams competing at U10 

and below and £105.00 for teams competing at U11 and above. Please note that if you have more than 

one child playing for BFC, we offer a sibling discount of £20.00 for each additional player.   

 

Payment deadline for the subscription and registration fee is: 31st August 

 

Please be advised that we cannot register your child until we receive your registration payment or you 

agree alternative arrangements with us.  Failure to pay/reach agreement may result in players being 

denied participation in training and matches until the fee has been paid in full. 

 

We accept payment in the following ways:   

1.  On-line banking:  

Account Name: Buckden Junior Football Club 

Sort code: 30-94-47  

Account Number: 02193277   

*Please use the Player’s name as reference and please also notify the Club by e-mail 

robertcrane46@yahoo.co.uk & treasurerclaire@gmail.com once you have made payment.  

 

2.  Cheque or Cash 

*Cheques should be payable to ‘Buckden Junior Football Club’ and sent to the above address, or 

you can pass them via your team manager or club official.  

 

Your team manager will contact you to advise on all team arrangements, including training and fixtures.   

mailto:robertcrane46@yahoo.co.uk
mailto:treasurerclaire@gmail.com


 

All official fixtures are published on the FA Full Time website www.fulltime.thefa.com 

   

Club documents can be viewed by asking for a copy from the Club secretary. 

 

Important update: 

 

For the coming season the FA have brought in a new ruling whereby all players will need to have an e-mail 

address linked to their registration in order to be eligible to play for any club.  For all players below U18 

this will need to be an email of a parent/guardian/carer who also has a FAN (FA Number).   Each of our 

managers, coaches and players have individual FANs.  If you do not have a FAN please go to 

www.thefa.com and click ‘Sign In’ (top right), then click ‘Don’t Have An Account’ (bottom left) and fill in 

your details to register with the FA. The system will then generate a FAN which is unique to you. 

Without this we will be unable to register your child to play for the club.  Enter your FAN together with 

your DOB on the player registration form (the FA uses a FAN and a DOB to identify an individual). 

 

Please take time to view the enclosed Buckden Football Club philosophy document that includes our Club 

rules and ethos. 

 

Have a wonderful football season and remember that although we encourage our players to perform to 

their best, our main objective is for them to have fun and enjoy playing the game. 

 

Yours sincerely 

R Crane  
Bob Crane 
Secretary, Buckden Football Club 
Tel: 01480 434610 
Email: robertcrane46@yahoo.co.uk                    

M Lander  

Michael Lander  

Chairman, Buckden Football Club  

Tel: 07912 346481 

Email: bjfcchairman@hotmail.com 

 

    

http://www.fulltime.thefa.com/
http://www.thefa.com/

